The weather wasn’t very cooperative
for the garden tour. Attendance was
significantly down from past years
but the dedicated garden lovers who
came out had nothing but good
things to say about this year’s
participants. A huge thank you to
them and to the volunteers who put
it all together and kept things
running smoothly despite the bad
weather. Special thank you to
the Garden Club committee
members Patti Bergeson, John
Bazan and Donna Bundalo who
are already working on putting
together next year’s tour! Have a
garden you want to show off?
Contact Patti at 414-651-9549
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